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Date:   December 20, 2018 

To:   All Fellowship churches of the Soul Saving Station for Every Nation 

From:  Pastor Stephen Lancaster, National Credential Committee  

Subject: 2019 Credential Renewal Information and MOC Training Dates 

 

Greetings in the Name above all Names. The following correspondence will relay important information 

regarding the credential renewal process of the upcoming 2019 calendar year. As mentioned previously 

during our most recent Pastor’s Retreat in Myrtle Beach, S.C. all payments for credential renewal will be 

mailed to Elder James Pemberton at the Asheboro S.S.S. church via the following address:  

Asheboro Soul Saving Station 
Attn: Credentials Committee 

P.O. Box 1541 
Asheboro, NC 27204 

 
All checks for credential renewal will be made payable to the Soul Saving Station Board of Presbyters or 
S.S.S. B.O.P. The completed credential renewal forms can be submitted through facsimile (fax) at 
917.259.1021 or via email at credentials@soulsaving.org. 
 
Attached to this email you will find a copy of the revised 2019 Credential Renewal and Supplemental 
Renewal Forms for your future use. New this year is the creation of the “Supplemental Renewal Form”. 
The Supplemental Renewal Form is an additional renewal document that can be used in the event you have 
more than eight candidates beyond the first renewal page.  
 
If you have any questions regarding confirmation of receipt of payment or of receipt of renewal forms, 
please feel free to give me a call and I will do my best to assist. I can be reached via email at 
stephenlancaster3@me.com or via cell phone at 704.806.6066. 

 
You will also find at the end of this correspondence the current credential fee schedule for your review and 
reference.  
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MOC Training Dates 
 
During the Pastor’s Retreat we discussed implementing the following timeline below as the first step below 
in preparation for the full introduction of the inclusion of the Credential Committee Interviews once 
approved by the Board of Presbyters. To move in that direction, the following timeline will be implemented 
for the 2019 calendar year:  
 

➢ January through February - Pastor recommendation to Credential Committee of Credential 
Candidates 

➢ March through May – Submission of credential and M.O.C. Training applications and applicable 
fees and completion of M.O.C. Trainings 

➢ July  – Ordination Service 
 
As a reminder, this timeline is to prepare us for the introduction of the Credential Committee Interviews 
that will be conducted in the 2020 calendar year.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


